Pearleene Reffitt

1189 Farmbrook Court Lancaster, Ohio 43130 (740) 653-4566

October 10, 2021

Dear Fellow Republican Party Central Committee Members:

Please join me in supporting Dr. Carri Brown for Fairfield County Auditor.

I have known Carri since 1988 when I was heavily engaged in my real estate business, and Carri served as a Deputy Auditor. Then and now, Carri has always demonstrated exceptional leadership qualities and a commitment to customer service. I don't believe there is a more loyal, harder working public servant. More importantly, Carri is a person of unwavering integrity and is always ready to help others.

Carri was named an Athena recipient in 2019, and served for two years during the pandemic. As she passed the title to the 2021 recipient, Carri spoke from her personal experiences about her philosophy of excellence in the service of others. As an Athena recipient myself, I was so proud. In challenging times and in times of change, we need Carri in a position of leadership. She is truly a special servant leader, and it is a pleasure to show my support for her.

You are all my friends, and I have known you in various capacities, both professional and personal. You know that I take the responsibilities of the Central Committee seriously. I look forward to seeing you on November 18th at 7 pm at the Fairfield County Workforce Center, and please join me in supporting Carri for the appointment to Fairfield County Auditor.

Fondly,

Pearleene Reffitt